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Vote by mail is been a safe, effective system that for years was supported by a 

bipartisan consensus, including principled Republicans like Vic Atiyeh, Phil Keisling 

and Bev Clarno. There is no meaningful reason to change it but for the whims of 

some elected officials who love to bloviate about "principles" and "liberty" yet seem 

perfectly willing to set aside these tenets when their tyrant and his tribunes demand 

slavish obedience. Disgraceful and despicable. Vile and pathetic. 


